
NEWS RELEASE 
HOLLOMAN AFB 49TH WING PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

Telephone: 575-572-7381 
49wg.paoffice@us.af.mil 

www.holloman.af.mil  

  

          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
              Release No. 221101 

November 1, 2022 
 
 

Holloman Air Force Base is a No Drone Zone 
 
HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. –Privately-owned drones and small unmanned aerial vehicles (i.e. 
quadcopters, radio-controlled airplanes) are prohibited from being operated on Holloman Air Force Base.  
 
This includes the area at the Holloman Wastewater Evaporation Pond that is adjacent to U.S. Highway 70.  
  
Unauthorized drones may be disabled, damaged, destroyed, seized or confiscated. Drone operators may be 
subject to criminal prosecution, fines, and loss of operator privileges. 
 
If you observe private drone use on the installation, contact the 24-hour Base Defense Operations Center at 
(575) 572-7171. 
 
Please contact Holloman AFB Public Affairs at (575) 572-7381 or 49wg.paoffice@us.af.mil for any questions. 
 
For rules and safety information about operating a privately-owned drone, visit the Federal Aviation  
Administration webpage at https://www.faa.gov/uas.  
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